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Moira Fraser

Subject: FW: Feedback Environment Health Licensing Application regarding application 
16/01174/LQN

From: Georgina Fulford [

Sent: 29 August 2016 08:20 
To: EHAdvice 

Subject: Feedback Environment Health Licensing Application regarding application 16/01174/LQN 

 
 

Hi there, 

 

I am a local resident of Oak Drive, Burghfield Common RG7 3JF in West Berkshire. I would like to object to 

the Environmental Health Licensing application 16/01174/LQN.   

 

I am very concerned of the implications of what a permanent license for serving alcohol to over 499 

people in our local park within 5 minutes walking distance from my home would mean.  

 

I would be concerned by the:  

- potential for local crime from large numbers consuming alcohol nearby 

- noise disturbance  

- where those attending would park as the park's own car park has perhaps spaces for 10-20 cars  

- the impact on my children aged 7 and 3 who may be influenced as they grow older 

- the litter as we already have a litter issue in the park 

   

I also don't understand the need.  I would support and enclosed ticketed event for < 499 people as a one-

off event.   

I hope this email can be taken as feedback. If this is not the case and I need to submit it elsewhere,please 

let me know asap.  

 

Best regards, 

Georgina Fulford 

 




